
Wellow Boules 
Come & celebrate our league result with us 

 
The COB - Thursday League season ends on 11 July,  

so we are going to have: 
 

an: end of season picnic 
 

at: the boules piste, Wellow Playing Field 
 

on: Sunday 14 July at 2:30pm      
 

for: players, wanabee players, supporters….      Anyone that would 
                 like to come 

There will be: 
 

 plenty of spare boules and help at hand for novices 

 
 the ever popular egg shooting game, FOC & just for fun 

 
 Picnic sharing table - Any contributions will be much appreciated 

 

If you would like to know more about what we get up to:  

Contact: wellow.boules@gmail.com   Website: boules.wellow.org 

     Facebook: Wellow Boules 

 

mailto:wellow.boules@gmail.com

